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To the Oregon Senate Judiciary Committee 

from Maureen Hudson, Rural Lane County 

 

Thank you for this hearing of Bill 348. As a rural resident and gun owner I want to 

register my support for these sensible steps to limit potential harm as well as protect 

gun rights. Let Oregon lead the Country out of our current nightmare. When we can’t 

go to school, house of worship, shop, movies, concerts, demonstrate, or have 

celebrations and parades without fear of a massacre, somethings is terribly wrong 

with our society. When weapons of war are available to minors and others we have 

seen tragic consequences.  

 

Please pass this bill to the next step. All of us deserve our state government to 

function and take responsibility to solve serious problems now. And my little 

grandchildren deserve a fear-free future where school doesn’t mean the possibility of 

dying.  

 

Thank you. 


